
 

 

Welcome back!   
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week we have been back into full swing, clubs have started back and the children are getting 
stuck into their new topics. 
 
Little Dragons Adventurers and Discoverers have enjoyed an Active Living session where they 
explored the texture, smell and taste of different fruits - Keep your eyes peeled for details of parent 
and child sessions. 
 
Reception has received an unexpected delivery from an astronaut, who left them challenge! 
Obviously they have been trying hard to help them out. 
 
Year 1/2 have been learning about carnivores, herbivores and omnivores using the large equipment 
outside to classify, the weather has certainly not put them off. 
 
Y3/4 pupils have been using their problem solving and reasoning skills in maths to answer some 
very tricky questions. 
 
Y5/6 have had a real focus on fractions, they have certainly rose to the challenge and clearly been 
working strategically to work out their answers.  
 
Our school PTFA have been working tirelessly organising the school events and the next one is the 
Valentine’s Disco. Without these volunteers these events just could not happen, I would like to 
thank them for all their efforts. 
 
Today we have seen a number if our parents graduate from the UCAN parent programme which has 
been running for the last twelve months. We have had such a huge success across both our schools, 
parents have really engaged and there have been many success stories along the way. Well done! 
 
Today is the last day of the school Facebook page (not the PTFA page) as our new school app will 
replace the page from this point onwards. 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
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Please be reminded: 
No Dogs are allowed on school Premises 
 

Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter the school car park to drop off children for 
breakfast club or at the start or end of the school day as reversing cars are very 
dangerous in the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. Please 
also take care when parking near the school and remember that it is illegal to park in the 
bus lane. 
 


